
Dear families, 

It is with a mixture of sadness and hopefulness that I tell you our outdoor visitation must stop at this 
time. Through mandatory staff testing, we had an associate test positive for Covid-19, thereby 
necessitating a stop to visitation. We know the disappointment this will bring and we are so sorry to 
make this announcement. 

 The reason for our hopefulness is that we have taken all of the recommended precautions. Our zones 
are in place, our team is wearing PPE, our systems to prevent the spread of Covid-19 have been proven 
to work and be effective. The associate was and has been asymptomatic and followed appropriate 
safety protocols leading up to the testing.  

All staff will be tested by June 30th .  Contact tracing will be done to identify residents who will be tested 
as a result of this positive associate test. You will be notified if this affects your loved one.  

Our primary goal has been, and will continue to be, the safety of our residents and associates. While this 
is not what any of us wanted, this is a temporary set-back in the fight against Covid-19 and we are 
prepared! 

We will continue to keep you updated as we get additional information. 

Thank you for your support, 

 

  


